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WiPort® PRODUCT CHANGE NOTICE 

 
 
Dear Valued Lantronix Customer, 
 
Lantronix has started shipping a new revision (“C”) of the DSTni EX processor used in the WiPort products.  In 
addition, there will be an additional future change that will result in a pull-up resistor connected to the 
processor.  
 
The purpose of these changes is as follows: 
 

• Support for additional manufacturers and types of SPI flash use. This capability is relevant to Lantronix 
XPort family of products and does not directly affect WiPort operation. 

• Improved performance at -40C 
 
There is no form, fit, or function change to the WiPort. These changes do not have any effect on the 
firmware loaded into the WiPort or the functionality of that firmware. 
 
For quality and tracking purposes, the manufacturing revision numbers on the product label will be changed. 
New revision numbers are listed in the table. 
 
 
WiPort Part Numbers affected: 

WiPort Part Numbers Description 
Current 
Revision 

New 
Revision 

WP2001000G-02 Standard WiPort b/g bulk H12 H13 or higher 
WP2002000G-02 Standard WiPort b/g  bulk AES Encryption  C11 C12 or higher 
WP200200SG-02 Standard WiPort b/g Sample Unit H13 H14 or higher 
WP5001000-01 Standard WiPort NR bulk B11 B12 or higher 
WP500100S-01 Standard WiPort NR Sample Unit B11 B12 or higher 

 
SCHEDULE: The revised products will begin shipping approximately February 28, 2008. 
 
PRICING: The pricing for all WiPort products will remain the same as your current pricing.  
 
 
If you have any questions, please contact your sales representative or Lantronix Customer Support at (866) 
649-0721 or (949) 453-3990 x342. 
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